

Christine

From: O'Rawe Bridget
Sent: 30 October 2000 10:07
To: Millar Christine
Subject: RE: Complaints

chris we have written already offering a meeting. The papers you refer to are clinical report initiated by Mr Fee at time of death. We are awaiting an indication from Stanley regarding offer??? Perhaps you could follow this up, and ensure we have copy on file. ThanksB

—Original Message—

From: Millar Christine
Sent: 27 October 2000 19:23
To: O'Rawe Bridget
Cc: Doherty Colette
Subject: Complaints

Bridget

Re Lucy Crawford complaint

While working on a while this evening, as it was one of those days and I needed to clear a few things before Mon/Tues off, I remembered this one - due 27.10.00. Eugene sent us quite a bundle of papers and I believe you have file. Possibly Colette could do an interim on Monday?

Regards - see you Wednesday.

Christine

~~2/11/00~~
2/11/00

checked with Lorna - believes family have been back to Stanley. To check if she's speaking to Stanley today + advise.

Can.

Stanley has received a letter from the Crawfords. Declining a meeting at present. Stanley will be writing to us beginning of next week.

Christine

033a-002-32626

LC-SLT